UNITED FUND OF CUMBERLAND - Request Form for year 2021

Thank you very much for your interest in receiving funds from the United Fund of Cumberland. Please fill out this form for your request and return it by **February 5th, 2021**.

If you are not the proper person to receive this, please send it to the person who is and attach an email address for a contact person, in case we have a question. Thank you for your help in this matter. ~United Fund of Cumberland Board.

Name of Organization:	
Contact Person:	
Mailing Address:	
Email:	
Phone:	
Amount of funds received in	n 2020 and how they were used:
*Please attach a picture of	how the funds were used for promotion on our Website/Facebook.
Funds you are requesting for	or 2021:
Description of how 2021 funds will be used (attach additional sheets if necessary):	
Would you be willing to atte intended use of the funds?	end a United Fund Board meeting to describe your organization and the Yes/No
•	that govern charitable United Fund giving require the receiving following financial-related information:
Tax Exempt Status Numbe	r:

Please email this form to <u>unitedfundofcumberland@gmail.com</u> or mail it to: United Fund of Cumberland, P.O. Box 134, Cumberland WI 54829. Thank you!